
 

 

  

 

 

‘With Jesus we can achieve what we dream and believe’ 

 

 

 

SPARKLES 

Sparkles will reopen on Monday 14th 

September 

Cost 

3.30-4.15 = £3.00 

3.30-5.30 = £5.00 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                                              

                 

      

 

 

Pick up will now be from  

Breakfast Club door, entering 

through the Infant yard. 

     

Attendance 

If you would like your child/children to attend you MUST book a place 

by telephoning school (0151 263 8460). 

It is essential that we have parents/carers up -to -date contact          

information. In light of  Covid-19 it is vital we are able to contact you 

quickly if needed.  

Measures  to prevent the spread of Coronavirus 

In line with government guidance we will: 

 Minimise contact with individuals who are unwell by ensuring that 

those who have coronavirus (COVID-19) symptoms, or who have some-

one in their household who does, do not attend school  

 Clean hands thoroughly more often than usual and access to anti-

bacterial gel 

 Ensure good respiratory hygiene by promoting the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ 

approach 

 Continue with enhanced cleaning, including cleaning frequently 

touched surfaces often, using standard products such as detergents and 

bleach 

To ensure the safety and well being of our children staff and parents we 

are relocating to the Infant hall.  We want our children to be safe at all 

times and to ensure this we will have more sanitation stations available 

and will be washing our hands much more frequently. 

If you need to contact Sparkles during the session or 

you are running late our telephone number is 

07921292418 

Sparkles Team: Mrs Maddocks (Sparkles Lead), Ms Collins  

(Play worker part-time ,Ms Dooley (play worker). 

 Sparkles staff are looking forward to welcoming our fantastic little 

sparkles back on 14th  September and to seeing all our very supportive 

We will be following the same structure in Sparkles as we are 

using during the school day. The children will be in year group 

bubbles—each with it’s own folder of resources and allocated 

equipment. 
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